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SUMMARY REPORT FOR PUBLICATION
May 2020 Promotion of unlicensed products by Clinigen
DRUGSRUS Limited complained about listings of unlicensed medicinal products available for ordering on the Clinigen website. The complainant alleged that several unlicensed products were listed as available to meet shortages when the equivalent licensed products were not in shortage.
MHRA upheld the complaint. Clinigen reviewed their listings against the current DHSC UK Drug Shortages list and amended their procedures to ensure the listings are kept up to date in future. 
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